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OCT 19 1964 

Honorable George A. Gmathers 
United States Senator 

' Senate Office Bullding 
Washington 25, D, C. 

Dear Senator Snathere: 

In response to your requast for advice and 
coments dated Cctobor 9, 1964 and the return of the 
enclosures, please be advigced that on May 19, 1964, 
the Commission reviewed all of the field investigations 
condusted regarding its employees. After careful considera~ 
tion, the Commission unanimously cleared all of the mambers 
of the staff to handle classified information. | 

Sincerely, 

SLD, 
ve Lee Rankin vag 

a General Counssl * 
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